
Trustees of the Trust Funds 
Town of Bennington, NH 

Meeting Minutes 
May 23, 2024 

6:30pm - Town Hall 
 
Present: Trustees Bethany Craig, Michael Munhall, David Parker 
 

• Shelley Griswold was elected by write-in vote at the March election, but then resigned 
before TTF held any meetings. Mike Munhall has been re-appointed and sworn in to 
serve as a trustee until the March 2025 election. 
 

• Trustees reviewed and completed the Trustees of the Trust Funds Questionnaire from 
the town auditors, Plodzik & Sanderson. The questionnaire is overdue due to the delay 
in getting Mike Munhall sworn in as the 3rd trustee. 

 

• Trustees processed 1 deposit: 
$9,407.37 for the establishment of a new common trust fund: Bennington Police Dept. 
Fund 

 

• Trustees processed 3 requests for distribution: 
 $10,503.00 from Historical Building Maintenance Trust (David Glynn) 

 $37,658.19 from Water Dept. Maintenance & Repair Capital Reserve Fund 
$31,458.05 from Town Building Expendable Fund 


